
Tomslake fe District Recreation Commission
Tomslake, B.C. VOC 2LO

April 7, 2023

Tomslake and District Recreation Commission
PO Box 47
Tomslake, BC
VOC 2LO

Leonard Hiebert
Chairman ofthe Board
Peace River Regional District
BoxSlO
1981 Alaska Avenue
Dawson Creek, BC
V1G 4H8

Dear Mr. Hiebert,

The Executive oftheTomslake and District Recreation Commission request an extension ofthe
Agreement between the Recreation Commission and the Regional District regarding the
funding for the Tate Creek Community Center until October 31, 2023. This will allow us time to
discuss and agree upon any changes we might want to make in the Agreement.

Thank you for your consideration of this matter.

Sincerely,

Art Seidl
President ofthe Tomslake and District Recreation Commission


